
 

 

GRADUATE COUNCIL  
 
 
October 20, 2023 
 
 
To: Sang-Hee Lee, Chair 
 Riverside Division  
 
From: David Oglesby, Chair 
 Graduate Council 
 
 
Re: [Campus Review] Proposal: Proposal to Improve Assessment of Core 

Competencies and General Education at UCR 
 
 

Graduate Council reviewed the Proposal to Improve Assessment of Core Competencies 

and General Education at UCR at their October 19, 2023 meeting. The Council would like 

to be provided with a charge for the proposed new standing committee before providing 

a detailed response. The purview of a new standing committee is unclear -- what will this 

committee be responsible for to justify its creation? What power will this committee 

have?   
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